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Director’s note:
I hope everyone had a happy Thanksgiving! Please make sure

to scroll through the whole newsletter to read all about

everything that is happening at TPNS! We are so thankful

for our students and families; it is such a gift to know all of

you. We have a fun month of celebrations coming up and

our schedule is a little different this year so please pay

close attention to the dates below. It is so easy to get out

of our routines during this busy time of year but keep in

mind that we all (children and adults) still need healthy

sleep and nutrition to be able to be our best selves! We still have some openings

for the 25-26 school year in our 2s, 3s, and 4s, so please spread the word around

town that any interested family can email me or call our office to learn more and

set up a tour!

Important Dates for December (some on calendar):

★ 3-6; Book Fair

★ 6; Santa visits the book fair

★ 12; Last day of Stay & Play session 1

★ 19-January 5; Holiday Recess - No school

Take care of yourself and each other!

🦃Nicole Wilhelm, TPNS Director



November Fun in the 2s and 3s

● This month in the 2s and 3s we got creative with lots of Thanksgiving crafts!

The children made adorable turkey bags and colorful sparkly turkeys. In

Science with Miss Marianne, we had so much fun exploring worms and even

had a special visit from Maisy the hedgehog! What an exciting experience!

The 3s crafted turkey cups that made gobble noises and showed what they

were thankful for on the feathers. This brought plenty of laughs and holiday

cheer to our classroom. We hope everyone has a wonderful Thanksgiving

filled with love, laughter, and special moments with family.



NEWS FROM THE TPA

Book Fair
The TPNS Book Fair will kick off next week starting on
Wednesday, 12/4 and will continue through Friday, 12/6. In
addition to daily after school shopping hours from 12-1 pm,
there will be numerous events throughout the week. The book
fair will kick off on 12/4 with a "Pastries and Parents" event from
8:15 - 9 am in which parents and their children can come and
shop the fair before school. Thursday, 12/5 we will be holding a
"Shop with Someone Special" morning from 8:15 - 9 am. Finally,
we will end the week with TPNS' annual PJ Party with Santa
from 4:30 - 6:30 pm in the Parish Hall. Bring your children in PJs

for one last chance to shop the book fair and meet and take pictures with Santa! Pictures with
Santa will be from 4:30-5:30 and will be $5, cash only. We will also be collecting PJs and books
for children in need. If you cannot attend the PJ party, you can still donate by dropping PJs and
books in the bin in the front hall. Please wrap the PJs and book together!

Giving Tree
Keep an eye out for our Giving Tree in the front hallway
starting after Thanksgiving. We will have around 45 tags with
names of children in need for this Christmas. If you are
interested in helping, please take a tag and write your name on
the clipboard next to the number you have chosen. Please
wrap the gifts and attach the tags to the top. The last day to
return the wrapped gifts will be Friday, December 13th.


